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Hi Meltem,

I will be talking about post-quantum crypto. I am glad you are going too 

Rene

From: Sonmez Turan, Meltem (Assoc)
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 3:43 PM
To: Peralta, Rene (Fed)
Subject: Real World Crypto
Hi Rene,
I plan to attend the Real World Crypto Conference and maybe a give a small rump session talk
on our Lightweight Crypto Project. I saw you are presenting too. May I ask what the topic will
be ? If it is a general talk on the projects of NIST, it does not make sense for me to separately
talk about the Lightweight crypto project. Otherwise, it is a very good venue to present
updates on lightweight crypto.
Thanks,
Meltem
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